



MARKEATON PRIMARY SCHOOL BROMLEY STREET DERBY DE22 1HL

**Telephone:** 01332 347374

e-mail: admin@markeaton.derby.sch.uk
Website: www.markeaton.derby.sch.uk

Headteacher: Mr. I. Johnson (Hons) NPQH

**Care Curiosity Determination** 

11th September 2025

Dear Parents/Carers,

Football Club, ran by Mr. Johnson, will run again this year for children in Years 5 & 6. It will be held after school on Thursdays from 3.30 until 4.30pm.

Football Club will begin on Thursday 18th September and will run most Thursdays this term until we lose the light. We will miss one session the week of Parents Evenings in November.

For the club we ask that children are dressed in full football kit, with shin pads where possible. It will be held outdoors in all weathers so children will need to bring appropriate kit for the weather conditions; some days this will include jumpers/waterproofs. Football boots are preferred over trainers when the weather is wet.

There will also be league matches throughout the year. As soon as they have been arranged with other schools we will be in touch to confirm exact days and times. There may be some weeks where we will not hold an after school club and there will be a football match instead.

We welcome all parents to come along and support their child at home and away matches. If the match is being played Away, we will depend on parents being able to transport their child to the venue.

If your child is interested in taking part, please click the link below to fill in the form on Survey Monkey by Tuesday 16<sup>th</sup> September. The club is limited to 22 places, on Wednesday you will receive an email to confirm if your child has been successful in obtaining a place.

https://www.surveymonkey.com/r/ClubsAutumn

Best regards,

Susie Thompson / Laura Hibbert School Administrator